
Literacy

After half term, we will focus on Bonfire 
Night in Literacy. How can we keep safe 
on Bonfire Night? What might we smell or 
hear? 

*Can you create a simple fire safety 
poster? You could draw pictures and label 
them. 

*Can you draw a Bonfire Night picture 
and write what about you might be able 
to smell or hear?  

Year 1 Homework – Thursday 22nd October 

We hope you all have a fantastic half term and look forward to hearing about what you have been doing.

Spellings

Your child should receive a list of words to 
practise as part of their homework. Please 
help your child with learning to read and 
write these words. 

Lots of us are still learning to write our full names 
independently. Please practise this at home with 
your child. 

Maths

We will be learning about part – whole 
models in Maths. You could practise this at 
home with your child through looking at 
number bonds to 10 and 20.  

Don’t forget to read with an adult!

Geography Project

We will continue with the topic ‘Where I Live’ in Geography 
after half term. Your project for half term will be to create a 
model of your house. We will be sharing these with our 
friends in class during the first week back. 

RE 

We have been practising the ‘Our Father’ in RE and 
have discussed why this is an important prayer. 
Please try to practise this at home with your child. 
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